






Word of God 
 
THROUGHOUT THIS WEEK IN WORD OF 
GOD PARISH LITURGIES, we will use the Altar 
Candles in memory of  UMBERTO & MARIA 
MARIANI from Betty DeLuca.                

WORD OF GOD COLLECTIONS 
Feb. 10………...................................................$5,713.00 
Utilities..…….......................................................$808.00 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
Sunday  
     9:00 AM     to 11:00 AM - Library & Gift Shop open 
Monday 
     6:30 PM      Word of God Choir Rehearsal-Word of God 
     7:30 PM      Reconciliation-St. Maurice (following Mass) 
Wednesday    
 10:30 AM Legion of Mary - Swissvale Towers 
 7:00 PM Bible Study - Madonna Parish Hall 
Thursday 
 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM - Library & Gift Shop open 
 1:30 PM Mass-Swissvale Towers 
  Community Room, 1st Floor  
Saturday  
 12:00 PM Reconciliation - Word of God 
Next Sunday-Collection of Food for Swissvale Food  
Pantry       
     9:00 AM      to 11:00 AM - Library & Gift Shop open 
 
Parish Prayer Line:  412-804-8858   

 

Word of God Parish Library & 
Canterbury Corner Gift Shop 
News: Greeting cards for  

St. Patrick's Day and St. Joseph's Day are now 
available at the Gift Shop.   
Location: Parish Center at 7436 McClure Avenue 
(Swissvale).  For information call 412-271-4830 or 
412-243-1078. 
 

LEGION OF MARY assists people to grow in holi-
ness. Working for and with others as disciples can give a 
new meaning to your life. “Lend a Hand” literature in 
church racks.  
 

THE ROSARY is prayed at Swissvale Towers  
Library, 1826 Monongahela Ave., 1st floor,  
every Mon., 3:30 p.m. 

 

MASS-Thurs., Feb. 21, 1:30 p.m., at 
the Swissvale Towers, 1826 Monongahela Ave., 
Community Room, 1st floor. 
 

 

COMMUNITY FOOD PANTRY:  Collection of food 
is taken the last Sunday of each month at Word of God 

Parish (leave donations inside the entrances of 
the church); and at Madonna (leave donations in 
Dattilo Hall).  Make out checks to “Swissvale 
Cares” and memo “Food Pantry.”  The Food 
Pantry is located in the Living Spirit Ministry 

building, 2011 Noble Street.  Food distributions are 1st 
& 3rd Thursday each month, 9:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. Vol-
unteers welcome. Questions:  call Dario, 412-452-2792. 
 

Madonna del Castello 
 
PSP Donations: 
In memory of JUDY DI BERNARDO from Sam & Shirley 
Rocco, Lois Petrarca, and David & Diane Petrarca. 
 

MADONNA COLLECTIONS 
Feb. 10…................................................................$2,133.00 
Utilities......................................................................$582.00 

 
 

MADONNA DEL CASTELLO ANNUAL FISH  FRY: 
HELP WANTED—NO EXPERIENCE 
NECESSARY.  We need YOUR help to make this critical 
parish fundraiser a success.  We are very short-staffed and 
need YOUR help. Everything from slicing sandwich rolls 
and making cole slaw, to serving food and packing to-go 
orders, set up to clean up, and dishwashing to deliv-

ery.  Stay all day or just a few hours, what-
ever time you can give is urgently needed 
and will be greatly appreciated.  Call Lois 

Petrarca at 412-646-2344 for details. Sign-up sheet in  
Dattilo Hall.  Donate baked goods and desserts to sell dur-
ing the dinners. Contact Mary Iannucci at 412-371-4912, or 
drop off during the day on any Friday.  Donate butter,  
noodles, sugar, flour, coffee, cabbage, onions, or cash dona-
tions.  Drop off in Dattilo Hall after any Mass.  Support 
your fish fry.  Come  and enjoy our delicious dinners and 
support your parish. 
FISH FRY in Dattilo Hall will be Ash Wednesday, 
4:00p.m.-7:00p.m. and on Fridays during Lent 

12:00p.m.-7:00p.m. (excluding Good  
Friday).  Menu:  Baked or fried cod dinners 
or sandwiches, eggplant parmesan, shrimp 
baskets, haluski, macaroni and cheese, 
pasta e fagiole, applesauce, cole slaw. 
Beverages and children’s menu available.  

Delivery available until 2:00 p.m. within a limited area.   
 
 

FRESH FRUIT & VEGETABLES: Swissvale Cares, 
along with the Greater Swissvale Community Food Pantry 
will begin another year of special distribution of fresh fruits 

and vegetables to those who want some.  All 
food will be distributed from the 2028 Noble 
Street location. If you feel you are in need 
please plan to come and get your distribu-
tion.  They will be the last Tuesday of each 

month beginning with February 26th from 10:00 a.m. to 
11:30 a.m. and continue until Oct. We will also be in 
need of volunteers to help sort, package and distribute the 
food. Volunteers are needed from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
on this day.  Please contact Dario Donatelli if  you have any 
questions.  E-mail dariodonatelli59@gmail.com or phone 
412-956-9942. 
 
 

PRO LIFE CORNER:  Abraham Lincoln said: “To 
sin by silence when they should protest, makes cow-
ards of men….No law can give me the right to do 
what is wrong.”  Pray to end abortion and euthanasia.  

 



 

BINGO: Good Shepherd Social Club will sponsor our next 
bingo on Sun., Feb. 17, at Sacred Heart Hall at 1:00 p.m.  

Admission is $20 paid at the door (no ticket 
pre-sale).  There will be 16 regular games and 
4 specials.  Refreshments will be available for 
purchase.  For more information, call Peggy at  
412-824-2588.   

  
SAM – Substance Addiction Ministry 
The next Substance Addiction Ministry Rosary for Recovery 
will be Wed., Feb. 20 at St. John the Baptist, 444  
St. John St. Pittsburgh, PA 15239.  We will meet at 
7:00 p.m. in the church for the Rosary followed by an infor-
mal gathering for all who are afflicted or affected by addic-
tion. It will be a safe, confidential place for people to seek 
education, referral and support.  For more information please 
contact Noreen at 412-296-1709. 
 

Rejoice and Be Glad; Your Reward Will Be Great in 
Heaven – What is it that we live for? What are the motiva-

tions of our thoughts, our words, our actions, 
our entire lives? Is it something in this life – 
accomplishment, knowledge, wealth, power, 
prestige? Or is it something else, like heaven 
and our eternal reward? As Christians, there 

are countless references in Sacred Scripture and in the teach-
ings from every generation of the Church that remind us that 
we were not made for this world. For instance, in the First 
Book of Chronicles, King David prays, “For before you we 
are strangers and travelers, like all our ancestors. Our days on 
earth are like a shadow, without a future.” (1 Chr. 29:15) 
That means that we are made for something more, the great-
est thing, life for ever with God in heaven. However, it does 
not mean that we can just sit back and enjoy the ride here, as 
if heaven is a given. Rather, as Jesus reminds us in the Beati-
tudes in today’s Gospel, we must put ourselves and our 
wants aside and instead live for God and others. On Mission 
for The Church Alive! seeks to provide for the good of the 
Church so that, in building up the Kingdom of God here on 
earth, we can be welcomed home God’s Kingdom in heaven. 
Visit onmissionchurchalive.org to learn more and to stay in-
formed. 

GOOD SHEPHERD PARISH 
   
 
 

*********************************************** 
Stewardship:  Time - Talent - Treasure  

Sunday, February 10:       $3,326.00 
Parishioners receiving env.:   652      env. used:  259 
Loose Offertory:        $174.00  
Votive:         $135.00 

 
Thank You for your generosity! 

 
*********************************************** 

BRADDOCK, PA 

 
MEMORIAL OFFERING: Anyone who would 
like to have any or all of the gifts at our church cele-
brated in memory of a loved one, is now welcome to 
do so.  Please fill out the form below and return to the 
parish office. You may request a particular week to 
have this offering. Dates requested will be scheduled 
on a first come/first served basis. 

Memorial Offering Request  
 

        Altar Breads                    ($20.00) 
 

        Altar Candles                  ($10.00) 
 

        Altar Wine                       ($10.00) 
 

        Sanctuary Lamp             ($10.00) 
 

        Complete Offering          ($45.00) 
 

___  Altar Flowers                   ($50.00)  
 

 

In Memory of ________________________________ 
 
From  ______________________________________                 
 
Date                      Phone  _______________________ 
 
 
FRANCISCAN CHILD DAY CARE CENTER will 
host a Child Caregiver Hiring Event on Saturday, 
February 23 from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The 
growing center is seeking nurturing and experienced 
child caregivers for their infants (6 weeks-12 months) 
and older infants (12-18 months), as well as substitute 
caregivers. On-site interviews will be offered to quali-
fied candidates. For more information about the Child 
Caregiver Hiring Event, the Franciscan Child Day 
Care Center, or employment opportunities, please visit 
FranciscanChildDayCare.org or call 412-882-5085.  
 

RETROUVAILLE has helped couples experiencing 
marital difficulty of all kinds including disillusionment 
and deep misery. For confidential information about or 
to register for an upcoming program, please call 
Retrouvaille, 412-277-3434. Check  
http://www.retrouvailleofpittsburghinc.org/ for info. 
 

VOCATION DISCERNMENT RETREAT:  The 
Passionist Nuns will host a Vocation Discernment  
Retreat Sat., Feb. 23, 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. at Our 
Lady of Sorrows Monastery, 2715 Churchview Ave-
nue, Pittsburgh, PA 15227. For more information or 
registration, contact Sr. Grace, CP.  Web site:  
www.passionistnunspgh.org, email  
passionistnuns@gmail.com, or call 412-881-1155. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEMORIAL OFFERING THIS WEEK: 
Altar Bread, Altar Wine, Altar Candles, and Sanctuary 
Lamp: In Memory of Anna Yurinko by Gladys DelCorso 
and Lois Petrarca. 



 

 
CONFIRMATION for the parishes of Good 
Shepherd, Madonna del Castello, St. Maurice, 
Word of God, St. Colman, St. John Fisher, and St. 
Jude, will be at St. Maurice Thursday, May 9, at 
7:00 PM with Bishop David Zubik presiding. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Mission Week 2019 Updates  
Mission Week is a weeklong 
overnight experience in Lawrence and 
Beaver counties for youth currently in 
grades 9-12. 

The week is June 16-21, 2019.  This is a unique and 
fun opportunity for youth to live out their faith in a 
transformational way.  
1.  Initial registration forms are available now on the  
      youth website www.stmauriceparish.org/youth/  
 
2.      Should you have any questions about Mission  
      Week, please contact Rachel Begg at 
       rbegg@saintmauriceparish.org 

 
Congratulations to the following for their Honor 
Roll achievement:   
 

SERRA CATHOLIC HONOR ROLL:  Good  
Shepherd - Olivia Joscak, Josephine Cunningham and Julia 
Piccolino; St. Maurice - Chloe Berry, Michael Estocin, 
Alexandra Fite, Jordan Graham, and James Premozic; 
Word of God - Logan Exler.  
OAKLAND CATHOLIC HONOR ROLL:  Madonna 
del Castello - Kyra Rockovich, and Gia Scaglione;  
St. Maurice - Riley Doyle, Bella Enfield, Erin Estocin,  
Briana Fulciniti, Casey Kavanaugh, Hannah Niklason, So-
fia Porco, Laura Powers, Lianna Rishel, Abigail Robinson, 
Juliana Stellitano, Isabella Stellitano, Mia Verdini, Isabella 
Verdini, and Elsie Winters; Word of God - Kendall Gomez, 
Meghan McDonough, Kristina Rajakovich, Mallory 
Sherman, and Violet Wright. 

 

“The Premier Catholic School of the Eastern Suburbs” 
2001 Ardmore Blvd.  Pittsburgh, PA  15221  412-351-5403 

David Barr, Principal  principal@eastcatholicschool.org 

Upcoming Dates: 

February 18, 2019 
        School in session 
        Snow make up Day 

March 23, 2019  
       Gala                                         
       Stratigos Banquet Center       
 

Lenten  
Fish Fry starts 
on Ash 
Wednesday!   

Is your child ready to start preschool or kindergarten?  We are now 
enrolling for the 2019-20 school year!  We have openings from      
preschool-8th grade. Contact us for registration information or to    
schedule a private tour. 
 

Congratulations  to Mr. Lamanti and his students who      
participated in the 85th Annual PJAS Regional Science Fair held at      
Duquesne University.   
We had seven winners:  Matthew Best, William Courtright,  
Benjamin Gaunt, Tia Kaschauer,  Myka Lichius, Aidan Liddy and 
Elena Peiffer. 
 
Gala 2019!  Our annual Gala is a fun-filled evening including hors d’oeuvres, 
dinner, open bar, dancing, live band, $2,000 raffle and numerous auctions.  Ticket 
information is available in your parish or by calling East Catholic School. 
 
We need your help!  Now is a wonderful time to support the Gala!  If you have a 
gift card that you won’t use or a new gift you received that you don’t need, please 
consider donating these items to the Gala and support our auction.   
 
All proceeds benefit East Catholic School and all donations are tax deductible! 



IN YOUR CHARITY, we pray for the souls of  
those who have been  buried recently: 
MADONNA-Carl C. Hoekelman, son of William & 
Margaret.  
ST. MAURICE-Helen Wroblewski, beloved 
parishioner.   
May their souls rest in peace with Christ. 
 

Our Parish offices will be closed in 
observance of Presidents’ Day on Mon-
day, February 18.  Also, our parish  
offices will close at noon on Tuesday,  
February 19, and re-open at their regu-
lar times on Wednesday, February 20. 
 

Catholic School Families applying for the Bishop’s 
Education Fund, please submit your Student Aid Form to 
the parish office at least two weeks before the deadline so 
Father can verify that you are eligible for the Fund. 
 

6th Annual St. Patrick’s Day Party for the Bob 
O’Connor Fdn.-Sat., March  2, 6:00p.m.-10:30 p.m.,  

the Sokol Club, 2912 E. Carson St.,  
Pittsburgh, PA  15203. Food, wine and beer 
 included (cash bar), 50/50, silent auction, photo 
booth. Entertainment: Johnny Gallagher, Jimmy 

Lamb, The Low Kings, Pittsburgh Firefighters Memorial 
Pipe Band, and Shovlin Academy of Irish Dance. M.C.-
Mike Clark (WTAE TV). Tickets are $40/person  and can 
be purchased at www.boboconnorfoundation.com or by 
calling Heidy (O’Connor) Garth at 412-427-5235.  
Proceeds go toward the Bob O’Connor Spirit of 
Pittsburgh Awards, given to those who have overcome 
obstacles and have gone on to help others. 

 

Young Adult Social:  Young 
Adults from our parish grouping 
are invited to the Roman Bistro on 

Monday March 4th at 8:00p.m. for a social gathering 
following the 7:00p.m. Mass at St. Maurice. Come 
share in fellowship and have the 
opportunity to discuss what you would envision going 
forward for the young adults in our grouping as well as 
outreach to others in our area. No RSVP is required, but 
please contact Fr. Mohler,  jmohler@diopitt.org if you 
have questions or comments. 
 

Calling all Men!  Join us for the 13th Gathering of 
Catholic Men Conference on April 6th at Soldiers & 
Sailors Memorial Hall.  Dynamic presenters include:  
Steve Pokorny, Sean O’Hare, Jimmy Mitchell, Kris 
Frank, Bob Rice, and Bishop David Zubik. The 
Steubenville Worship Team will provide uplifting music.  
Doors open at 12 Noon.  Contact Santos Hernandez at 
1026hernandez@gmail or www.cmfpitt.org to register.  
Cost-$20/person (free to clergy & religious).     
 

Child Protective Services Law: Report any acts of child 
abuse to Commonwealth of PA Hotline1-800-932-0313.  
Diocesan Victim Assistance Hotline: 1-888-808-1235. 

This spring, we’ll be teaching “Methods: 
How to teach the Sacraments to Elemen-
tary/Middle/Junior High school Stu-
dents”!  This class is designed for catechists 
whose ministry focuses on elementary, middle 
and/or junior high school students, and who 

are teaching them the sacraments of the Church.  This 
course makes no assumption of any college-level education 
courses in the catechist’s background.  The course is a mix-
ture of foundational principles and practical skills.  It in-
cludes such topics as: Catechesis and Human Development, 
Learning Styles, Methods, Classroom Management and 
Discipline, and Catechetical Materials. Cheryl Kirkland, 
DRE at St Maurice Parish, will be leading this informative 
course!  It will also count toward certification of catechists 
and professional development of Catholic school teach-
ers.  Starting Thursday, March 7, and running for five 
weeks (finishing Thursday, April 4), at St John Fisher, 
from 5:30pm till 8:30pm, at the parish hall.  The cost is 
$30, and pre-registration is required.  For more infor-
mation, please contact Cheryl at 412-351-6710. 

 
DEADLINE EXTENDED!  Faith 
and Your Professional Path: Learn-
ing Who God Made You to Be and 
How to Integrate This into Your  
Career.  Our Career Networking  

Ministry is sponsoring a program on integrating faith and 
your profession using an assessment called APEST Feb. 
21, 6:30p.m.-8:30p.m., St. Maurice Parish Center, 2001 
Ardmore Blvd., Forest Hills, PA  15221. This is a forma-
tive self-assessment tool based on the five-fold ministry of 
Ephesians 4: Apostolic, Prophetic, Evangelistic, Teaching, 
and Shepherding. Facilitator Anne Papinchak, credentialed 
coach and spiritual director, will help interpret your assess-
ment results and how these apply to your life and career 
path. The fee of $15 covers your attendance at the program 
and your individual APEST assessment.  REGISTRATION 
DEADLINE-FEB. 18. The program requires six registrants 
(cap is fifteen people).  Please register by filling in the 
forms available at your parish, downloading the form 
online at www.stmauriceparish.org/apest/, or call the St. 
Maurice office, 412-271-0809.  This is the last week to 
register.  Get your registration in as soon as possible.  
Registration is not complete until payment is received. 
Once your registration is processed, you will receive an 
email with a link to complete your APEST assessment 
online.  Remember to bring your assessment results with 
you Feb. 21. Email Diana Hardy at 
dianahardy@stmauriceparish.org with any questions, or 
contact the St. Maurice office. 
 

Mark your calendars for our February movie 
night Wed., Feb. 20, at 6:30 p.m. for the 
showing of a great movie: Paul, the Apostle 
of Christ at St. Maurice's Parish Center.  As 
we begin our Lenten journey, join us for this 
thought-provoking movie about a remarka-

ble man who, with God's help, spread the message of Christ 
throughout the world.  Please join us on February 20. 
 


